
 
 

The City of Birmingham has issued a  

STAY AT HOME ORDER until April 3rd. 
 

This means the only reason that you can leave your house is to get 

food, deliver food, take care of family members, go to work, or for an 

emergency. 

 

Please keep you and your family safe by staying at home and not 

having contact with your neighbors. 

 

We know this is hard and we want to support you any way we can. 

 

Oak Tree will still have free lunch for kids Monday-Friday. You can pick 

up at Oak Tree or sign up for us to bring them to your door. 

 

If you need help with anything or would like prayer, please call or text 

Raquel at **********.  

 

All Oak Tree staff and volunteers who do not live in East Lake are 

staying home to keep Marks Village safe. We are being extra careful 

to sanitize everything we deliver. We love you and Jesus loves you!  


